

## MADAN BHANDARI MEMORIAL COLLEGE

AFFILIATED TO TRIBHUVAN UNIVERSITY

P O Box 5640, New Baneshwor, Kathmandu-10, Nepal, Phone 5172175, 5172682, Email info@mbmc.edu.np; www.mbmc.edu.np



22 Poush 2079

## Winter Vacation Notice

This is to notify to all concerned faculties and students of bachelor's level (BA and BBS), XI and XII that there will be winter vacation from 24 Poush to 6 Magh 2079. The students are further notified that the college administration will remain open during this period. The college will re-open on 9 Magh 2079.

WE, a grasse

Ramesh Chandra Paudel Campus Chief

